
 

 

ATTENTION CUSTOMERS – REGARDING TOMATOES! 

 

Attention – Tomato Market: 

The tomato market has become severely short with NO product in reserve and 

very low volumes coming out of Florida due to Hurricane Irma.  Growing regions 

in Mexico reported a touch of frost late last week causing further production 

delays.  Directly affecting the production of Tomatoes, Peppers & Zucchini.  

Quality product is very limited & being in the heart of December demand.  It 

would be wise to watch your tomato consumption over the next few weeks.   

You will notice PTF (price to follow) on both Hot House and Vine Ripe varieties as 

local Greenhouse deals wrap up for the year, the market is short & priced 

accordingly. 

Roma tomatoes took another significant jump in price making ALL tomatoes of 

ALL varieties challenging. 

We will ensure to update you on any changes. 

 

 


